
MICHAEL A. FORSCEY 
Attorney At Law 

818 Connecticut Ave NW 

Suite 1004 
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September 20, 2011 

 

 

Marlene H. Dortch 

Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12
th

 Street SW 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

RE: Notice of Ex Parte Presentation in WT Docket No.11-65 

Dear Ms. Dortch:  

On September 20, 2011 the Writers Guild of America, West (WGAW) met with Renata Hesse, 

Senior Counsel, FCC; Jim Bird, Chief Counsel, OGC Transaction Team; Tom Peters, Chief 

Engineer, WTB; and Patrick DeGraba, Chief Economist, WTB. WGAW was represented by 

Political Director John Vezina, Policy and Research Director Ellen Stutzman, Consultant 

Michael Forscey; and Elizabeth Andrews, assistant.  

Specifically, WGAW discussed:  

 Pending AT&T/T-Mobile merger; 

 Current and future state of competition in wireless market; and    

 Alternative distribution outlets for independent writers and producers. 

 

Sincerely, 

        /Michael Forscey/ 

Michael Forscey 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Enclosed: WGAW Position on the Proposed AT&T/T-Mobile Merger and Protecting and 

Promoting a Competitive Media Marketplace  


